DOLWYDDELAN PUBLIC TOILETS

Conwy County Borough Council since 2019 have been encouraging
Town and Community Council to take on ownership and responsibility
for public toilets. Dolwyddelan Community Council took the initiative
and are delighted that in July 2022 have now taken over ownership of
the Public Conveniences in the village.
The Public Conveniences were in a poor condition and very outdated
for the 21st Century. They are now environmentally friendly,
sustainable, cost effective and comply to modern day standards,
featuring as an added value asset to the village of Dolwyddelan. Being
situated along the busy A470 Llandudno to Cardiff route they are well
used by passing traffic, community, tourists and walkers alike.
Steve Teale who lives locally and the Facilities Manager at Conwy
Council has been most supportive in driving this project forward and
worked hand in hand with the Community Councillors on its design, lay
out, colours etc etc. Partnership working imperative in achieving the
objective.
There is also an addition of a water bottle re-fill station on the outside
of the building, a floral hanging basket and the Dolwyddelan Community
Council Iogo proudly displayed above the door.

= » The Community
- » Council are indebted
to Zac Tatam of
Arvon  House for
agreeing to take on
the responsibility of
Caretaker for the
toilets and carrying
out a splendid job.
Much thanks also to
Mr and Mrs Foster at
the old Post Office for
'putting up' with all the
building work over a

Dolwyddelan Community Councﬂlors fair period of time.
Liz Roberts

If you would like to advertise in the Dolwyddelan Newsletter
please contact the Pavilion via one of the phone numbers
or e-mail address on the front of this issue.




